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To, 

  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 
  
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Subject: Request for inputs regarding potential issues to be taken up in the Core Committee on 

Technical Barriers to Trade (TBT)  

  

This is with reference to the upcoming WTO TBT Committee meeting in June 2025. These meetings 

give an opportunity to member countries to raise its concerns with regard to the TBT measures 

notified by other countries and adversely affecting the trade.  

  

The WTO Technical Barriers to Trade (TBT) Committee plays a crucial role in ensuring that technical 

regulations, standards, and conformity assessment procedures do not create unnecessary obstacles 

to international trade. 

  

Members are requested  to share inputs on issues/concerns regarding non-tariff measures to 

bharti@plexconcil.org anirudha@plexconcil.org till 28th May, 2025. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 
Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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